
School Board Meeting:     January 27, 2014 
 
Subject:       BHS Responsible Use Curriculum 
 
Presenter:       Pam Miller 
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 
 
Recommend approval. 
 

 
DESCRIPTION: 
 

BHM Policy 524 Internet Responsible Use includes the following statement: 
 
“The school district will educate students about appropriate online behavior, including 
interacting with other individuals on social networking websites and in chat rooms and 
cyber bullying awareness and response.” 
 
The proposed BHS responsible use curriculum was presented at the January 13, 2014 
school board workshop. 
 
BHS responsible use curriculum will be taught by teachers in the following courses: 
Bison Time, American Experience, English 9, English 10, and Health 10. 
 
The proposed curriculum resources are located at the following resource: 
 
BHM Digital Citizenship 
 
I recommend approval of this curriculum for our district. 
 


